From: rodney pedersen

To: Jamie Fleckenstein
Subject: Oak Ridge Meadows
Date: Sunday, May 12, 2019 11:00:42 AM

Mr. Fleckenstein

I am writing about mine and my neighbors concerns about the slated traffic plan slated for the Oak Ridge Meadows
subdivision.

Having the construction traffic and eventually the new resident traffic use Pinot Noir Drive, Merlot and Oak Ridge
for access to Baker Creek is absurd. We are talking narrow streets, children playing and us old farts on our daily
walks being impacted by this traffic proposal by Premire Homes.

A simple solution would be to extend Shadden to the north of Baker Creek Road for construction traffic on a all
weather gravel road.

This gravel road should / could be used for the new residents to use.

Please don’t turn our neighbor hood into a nightmare. Can you imagine living on a quit narrow city street and then
adding the traffic amount everyone is talking about?

Sincerely

Rodney Pedersen

Rod Pedersen



